
 
 

1801 Hughes Drive 
Fullerton, CA 92833 

 
 
 
March 11, 2006 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is a request to expedite the processing of our renewal of License, File Number 0040-
EX-RR-2006, WC2XUZ, so we can resume transmitting under the current license.   
 
When we filed for renewal of our license prior to its expiration, we inadvertently used the 
modification of license form instead of the renewal of license form. 
 
 
 
 
Signed,  
 
 
Ira Feldman 
Sr. Principal Multi-Dis Engineer 
Raytheon Company. 
 
714-446-2254 




